Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Could you please provide a copy of the community safety partnership plan(s) for Leicester covering the period from 2008 to 2015? If possible, I would like to receive the information requested via email.
ANSWER: Please find attached plans / documents for each year as requested; document not included is the Partnership Plan for 2011-12, as it was not produced that year due to significant changes within the partnership support team.
A small amount of Junior Officers names have been taken out of the attachments. We are withholding that information since we consider that to be an absolute exemption under section 40(2) (personal data), and this therefore constitutes a refusal under section 17 of the Freedom of information Act 2000. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

